
Printed on: 23/04/2019 09:10:03

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/04/2019  10:15:502019/1896/P OBJ edward williams I object to this application.

The drawings submitted are not correct.

The level of the basement is shown as -2728. The enforcement team at camden know from previous 

complaints that this level is wrong. The correct level is closer to -3078. This level should be confirmed by the 

case officer as it could be lower than this. The current level was constructed without planning approval. This 

means that the height of the glass doors is between 350mm and 500mm higher than shown on the submitted 

drawings. 

In the planning application, under Item 5. Condition(s) - Removal/Variation the architect has stated that the 

step back of 100mm as required by the original planning approval has not been built. They state that this is 

accepted by the planning officers. I have an email from Raymond Yeung, a Camden planning officer, dated 15 

April 2019 stating that nothing has been agreed.

I request that this application be rejected and the correct height of the glass doors be shown and the 

statement that the 100mm set back is agreed should be removed.

This statement has been made in order to mislead the local residents and is consistent with the mendacious 

attitude that this architect has shown in the past.
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